
Letter:  City  thanks  Barton
volunteers
To the community,

The  city  of  South  Lake  Tahoe  would  like  to  thank  Barton
Health’s  leadership  development  team  for  its  volunteer
community  clean-up  throughout  the  residential  neighborhoods
surrounding Barton Hospital on Aug. 30.

Your volunteer efforts are truly appreciated.

Tracy Franklin, South Lake Tahoe public information officer
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